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The superfund needs to be used to pay ODOT their wages so we can all drive safely 

here in Oregon.  Everyday someone tries to pass a bill for more money for their 

organization or idea. It is truly not fair that some of you are trying to tax us for 

everything under the sun without our vote to pay for these lofty Ideas.  Please 

absolutely  

NO to SB 1187 


